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PAA News and Updates

FIAP News Includes More PAA Member
Photo Recommendations
The quarterly FIAP News includes mini articles that
recommend a setting someplace in the world that
provides photographic opportunities. Each issue of
the FIAP News since August 2021 has included a mini article by a PAA 
member sharing a photo opportunity location in the USA! Four of these 
articles were described in the May 2022 PAA article in the PSA Journal.

In the August 2022 issue of the FIAP News Sandy Dimke, PPSA, 
AFIAP, of Seabrook, SC, explored photography in the area surrounding 
Beaufort, South Carolina, from Savannah, GA, north along the coast to 
Charleston, SC, known as the “Lowcountry.” The November 2022 issue 
included an article by Barbara Kuebler, FPSA, MPSA, EFIAP, of 
Jupiter, FL, where she described photographing wild wading birds at the 
Alligator Farm Zoological Park in St. Augustine, Florida. Carolyn Todd-
Larson, PPSA, AFIAP, of State College, PA, outlined the various areas 
in Mount Desert Island & Acadia National Park near Bar Harbor, Maine, 
in the February 2022 FIAP News.

Past issues of the FIAP News are linked from the FIAP web site at:
https://www.fiap.net/en/fiap-news
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